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RICHARD REYNOLDS <RROOSTER1938@VERIZON.NET>
Monday, March 15, 2010 11:40 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

THESE NEW RULES ON LEVERAGE ARE STUPID. AS A SMALL ACCOUNT HOLDER, I AM WELL AWARE OF
RISK. YOU ARE FORCING ME TO GO OVERSEAS TO TRADE.

ALL YOU WILL DO IS DRIVE OUT ALL SMALL INVESTORS IN THE MARKET.

I HOPE YOU ARE WILLING TO PAY SEVERANCE TO ALL THE PEOPLE WHO WILL BE PUT OUT OF WORK
WITH THESE STUPID REGULATION.

SINCERELY
RICHARD S REYNOLDS

RICHARD REYNOLDS
FAIRVIEW OR, 97024
RROOSTER1938@VERIZON.NET


